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Dates for your diary 

Further dates can be found on the website 

INSET DAY Mon 17/04/2023 

Back to school Tues 
18/04/2023 

BANK HOLIDAY Mon 01/05/2023 

FOSS celebrate 
King’s 

Coronation 

Fri 05/05/2023 

BANK HOLIDAY 
(Kings 

Coronation) 

Mon 08/05/2023 

Year 6 SATS 
week 

09/05/23 -
12/05/23 

HALF TERM 29/05/23 – 
02/06/23 

Year 6 
Bikeability 

Mon 05/06/23 & 
Tues 06/06/23 

Football 
tournament  

Thurs 
15/06/2023 

SUMMER FAIR Sat 17/06/2023 

Foxes 
Residential 

27/06/23-
30/06/23 

Y6 Transition 
Day 

Wed 05/07/2023 

End of Summer 
Term 

Fri 21/07/23 

 

Dear Parents, 

What a delight it has been to see all of the children working so hard 
this term. The pupils have been engaged and excited by their topic 
Superheroes – “What does it take to become a superhero?   

On Wednesday 25th January, Stedham had a visit from Ofsted. 
Although it was not unexpected, it required a considerable amount of 
effort from all the teaching staff to share all the areas of development 
that have been our focus. I would like to thank the school community 
for their support. We were very happy with the positive comments 
shared.  

The school has continued to make further improvements with the 
boys’ and girls’ toilets having had a complete refurbishment, a new 
stock of books has been bought with money from the Scholastic book 
fair and further PE and playtime equipment has been bought to 
update our stock. 

It has been such a busy and fun term with some fantastic enriching 
experiences. FOSS have continued to deliver memorable moments 
such as the Valentines Disco, the Mother’s Day gift sale and the 
Easter Egg hunt. 

Other school highlights include: the RV Arts Festival where our 
Stedham Starlets delivered a ‘spine tingling’ song and dance; the 
many sporting achievements in netball, rugby, quad athletics and 
cross country; the Science Boffin Day, World Book Day and the 
FOSS Pub Quiz for parents. The children have captured the best bits 
of this term in their ‘Fun Times’ children’s newsletter. 

We now have a very full and exciting summer term to look forward to. 
Please take special note of all the dates listed, especially the INSET 
day on Monday 17th April. 

I would like to wish all our Stedham community a wonderful Easter 
break. We look forward to seeing you all next summer term. Go easy 
on the chocolate and have fun! 

Best wishes   

Malcolm Meaby 

 

 

 

 


